
Celebration! 

B E V  C L A R K  I S  
R E T I R I N G  

C A N  Y O U  B E L I E V E  I T ?   

It’s True!  Bev is retiring from MCC! 
Please join us for the celebration  

On Friday, December 15, 2006  

 from 2:00 to 4:00 PM in the Forum 

Gift Donations will be collected by  

Eileen Scorgie  - Ext.  2121  

And 

         Cheryl Confarottta  - Ext.  2124 

MCC will miss 
you Beverly!  

MCC Students 
will miss all the 
help they have 
received from 

Mrs. Clark 

37 Years of 
Service to 

the College   
President's Award 

Winner 2006  


